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Dear Parents and Carers
What a busy week! 

We began our week with three new members to our school family – Digby (Mrs Love’s dog); Willow (Miss Humphries’ dog); and Penny (Miss Spennewyn’s dog). They all behaved themselves and joined in with guided reading, English and some decided they didn’t want to go home so stayed for break time too! All the children treated our guests with respect and kindness and truly loved having them in school. This experience certainly helped the children to produce some beautiful writing which was our intention. 
Throughout the week, the children have been engaged in many fun activities from handball in PE to cave drawing in history. They have tasted foods to stimulate their vocabulary in English and walked around the school grounds looking at habitats of woodland animals to support their learning in science. They have explored the world around them identifying WOW factors of what God has given us. Reception have been playing lots of games both inside and outside the classroom with a particular favourite ‘Musical Name Game’ which has helped them recognise their own first and last names – what clever children!
We all enjoyed a day based around the author, Roald Dahl, today.  Children came to school dressed as their favourite character: they enjoyed activities around the theme as well as joining in a whole MAT quiz! Prizes were awarded for the best costume, but this was particularly hard to judge as everyone made such a fantastic effort. The winners were:

Class 1 – Thomas
Class 2 – Esme and Isla
Class 3 – Justice and Lana
Class 4 – Lydia and Alfie
Well done!

Congratulations to all those that took part today and to parents for providing the children with such lovely costumes. It was joyous hearing the children laughing and giggling – it was well worth the effort.
As well as joining our MAT worship on a Tuesday, we are now able to come together for whole school worship on a Friday morning for our Celebration Assembly that includes our Star of the Week. Those children selected will have their photograph displayed on our Bravo Board in the school entrance, but also given a copy to take home to share with their family. Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 11.9.20:
Class 1 –Freya
Class 2 – Jessica and Luke
Class 3 – Rico and Evie-Mae
Class 4 – Lydia and Scarlett
As part of our Christian responsibility to support our local and national community, we are going to take part in the new British Sign Language fundraiser called GoTeam44. During next week, the children will be learning up to 44 basic signs and skills including the alphabet, sign counting, food and drink, the weather and possibly much more depending upon ability. This will coincide with International Week of the Deaf (21-27 September). Within PSHE and Worship, children will be able to participate in short workshops to teach hearing children about deafness. We hope you will support us in this by sponsoring your child to see how many signs they can demonstrate by Friday 25th September. If we all contribute a £1 then we could raise over £100 which would make a big difference:
£12.50 could give a deaf child’s family valuable support through a confidential Helpline;

£50 could fund a workshop to help a deaf child learn how to be independent; 

£180 could help fund technology to help a deaf child hear school lessons more clearly.

We have certainly appreciated everyone adhering to staggered starts which has helped limit the amount of children on the pathway at any one time. 
 However we are going to change the times - only having 5 minutes between each class arriving:

                                  Start of day

8.30am – class 4

8.35am – class 3

8.40am – class 2

8.45am – class 1

End of day

3.15pm – class 1

3.20pm – class 2

3.25pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.15pm – class 1

1.20pm – class 2

1.25pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
Reminder:  Precious Peeps can provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), so please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
Reminder: The website has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and as situations change, the website will be a good point of contact regarding what is and is not allowed in school. 
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any of the following:

· Temperature above 37.5C

· Cough
· Loss of taste or smell
Reminder: Our open door policy has to be suspended for a while, but teachers are happy to communicate via email or telephone, so please contact the office.
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times, and I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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